Concerns: Reopening of the Belgian Comic Strip Center and the Comic Strip Library on Wednesday 3
June 2020

Dear visitors,

Dear subscribers,

For this month of June, the documentation room will be open from Wednesday to Saturday, from 11
amto 1 pm and from 2 pmto 5 pm.

The reading room will remain closed.

Visiting the documentation room will be by appointment only. The time will be limited to a maximum
of one hour and for 2 people at a time.

You can make an appointment by e-mail at bedetheque@cbbd.be or by telephone on 02 210 04 35,
from Wednesday to Saturday between 11 am and 6 pm.

Initially, only consultation will be possible.

It will be necessary to clearly specify the reason for your visit (research subject, scans and/or
photocopies) and, if possible, to provide us with the list of documents you would like to consult (our
catalogue is available on www.bedetheque.be).

For documents in the archive room, i.e. documents whose call number begins with "CNV" and
periodicals with the mention "Available with reservation", the rules remain the same. They will still
be available from the first Wednesday afternoon following the request.

If you come for scans and know exactly which chapters and/or articles you need, we encourage you
to make a request for a scan (maximum 50 pages). We will then send you these scans and payment
will be made by bank transfer (1€/scan excl. VAT).

Some documents may be temporarily unavailable due to quarantine (3 days after being consulted).

During your visit, we will ask you to :

- Come alone

- Do not help yourself, but ask the librarians to take out the documents for you.
- Bring a minimum of equipment (backpack, laptop)

- Pay only by card after consultation (entry and possible photocopies/scans)

- Wear a mask

- Respect physical distanciation (1m50)

- Wash your hands with hydroalcoholic gel before and after consultation (gel will be at your disposal).

Staff members will wear masks.



Door handles and desks used will be disinfected between each visitor.

Thank you in advance and we hope to see you soon.

The team at the Bedeteque



